
School Uniform 

School uniform is worn by all pupils in Reception through to Y6. Parents are asked to 

ensure that their child adheres to the uniform rules. Full acceptance of the wearing of 

uniform helps the school maintain high standards of behaviour and self-discipline. 

Dark grey trousers or shorts, black or grey socks 
Grey pinafore dress or skirt, grey tights or white socks 

Plain blue shirt 

School jumper or cardigan 

School tie 

Black sensible shoes – no trainers, boots or heels 
 

Optional summer wear: Blue checked dress. 

 

A coat should be worn to school except in very warm weather, when a light waterproof 

jacket should be brought to school in case of showery weather. 

N.B Tracksuit tops, denim jackets or sweatshirts are not acceptable as coats. 

Hats may only be worn for specific reasons i.e. warmth in cold weather or as a sunshade.  

All long hair must be plaited or tied up securely to minimise the risk of head infestation and 

to ensure safety during P.E and science lessons.  Hair accessories should be simple, not 

extravagant. 

P.E Kit:  Bags are available 

              Navy shorts or school tracksuit bottoms, if it is cold 

              Blue school Polo shirt 

              Plimsoles 

 

No rings, bracelets or dangly/ hooped earrings should be worn on health and safety 

grounds. 

All items of clothing and personal belongings should be clearly labelled with the child’s 

name. 

Where can I get uniform? 

Uniform should be ordered via the school website.  Second hand uniform can ordered from 

the PSA representative.  Please speak to the school office if you have any queries. 

Useful tips! 

 Clip on ties or ties sewn onto elastic are much easier to put on and often look 

smarter. 

 Velcro fastenings on shoes are much easier to manage. 

 Sunhats and the application of suncream at home may be needed during the 

summer. 

 Please try to stick to the school size book bags and P.E kit bags, as space in our 

cloakrooms is very limited. 


